
 
 

January 4, 2016 
 
 
Dear Valued VWR Customer, 
 
Thank you for your continued business.  This letter is to serve as notification that the VWR 
supplier for the products listed below is adding heat seal to the containers for all 180 and 240 mL 
prefilled formalin containers.  This addition, similar to the heat seals on the current 360, 480, 
and 1000 mL containers, will be implemented to better meet customers’ needs. 
 
 
The VWR part numbers affected by this change are:  
16004-122 
16008-000 
 
 
This change will be implemented in early 2016 and will occur over the next few months as 
remaining stock of current inventory is phased out.  The packaging quantity, size, etc. will not be 
affected. 
 
 
 
For any questions, please email VWR Quality Assurance: QA@vwr.com 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of VWR products. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Phil Irwin 
Category Manager - Clinical & LAS 
VWR International, LLC 
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